From: Evans, Ginger 
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 2:56 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: peer review meals

Please be advised that, pursuant to §2-156-142(d) (12) of the Municipal Code, I am disclosing that, on Friday, August 12rd, I will attend a Red Team working lunch at River Roast (estimates and forecasts) and a dinner at Gibson’s (proposed lease terms)  for a peer review of plans for O’Hare’s expansion, hosted by Landrum & Brown, in my official capacity as the City’s Commissioner of Aviation.  I will also attend lunch on Saturday at Atwood with two key outside advisors (ACI World and Los Angeles World Airports) who are donating their time for the review, to get their overall observations and comments.  This lunch will also be hosted by Landrum & Brown.

Best regards,
Ginger S. Evans, MS, P.E.

Commissioner 

Chicago Department of Aviation

